
 
 

 

Service Name:  Jones Hill  Date:    29/11/16    Phone:  0438 051 962 

 
What we did last fortnight!   
We have had another busy 2 weeks talking about being water wise, being safe around water and 
going to beaches ready for summer.  While we were on the topic we also talked about why we 
should be sun smart. The children created a wonderful display with then working collaboratively 
together as a group to paint a beach scene, with their footprints on it. The children gathered some 
twigs and branches during the morning which they have painted to turn into our rustic Christmas 
tree.  Brain gym, was a great experience as the children have never done a drawing using a pen in 
both hands at the same time to create a picture. The calico bags the children decorated has been 
featured on the Camp Australia’s Facebook page for the tCAF Global Citizenship Program.  Well 
done on the beautiful work you all did for the children in Bangladesh.  Shape blocks are always fun 
as the children always use their imagination to come up with wonderful designs.  Painting, 
drawing, lego, cars, and role playing in the home corner were popular. Daily group games and 
sport activities are embedded into the service as the children enjoy spending time with their peers 
and being active.   
 

   
 
What we have planned for the next fortnight! 
 
With only 2 weeks left of the school term we will be bringing in the Christmas spirit by making 
decorations and decorating the hall.   
Child feedback with other activities that will be programmed and delivered during the session. 
Other activities which will include, drawing, painting, baking, soccer, cricket, group games, 
helicopter, skipping and ball games.  Board games, puzzles, lego, zoobs, cars, home corner and 
recycled construction are a few other items we have on offer during the fortnight.  We allow for 
indoor and outdoor activities every day. 
 
 



 
 

 

We offer homework club if you would like to have your child/ren do it at after school care. 
 

Important Notices: 
Please remember to bring your hats no hat, no outside to play. 

 

Donations Welcomed:  

 Dolls, cars or other toys in good condition that are needing a new home.   

 Button up shirts that we can turn into art aprons 
 

Kind Regards 

Coordinator  

Vesna Cvetkovic 

 

How to enrol in our program: 
Registration is easy!  Simply go to our website www.campaustralia.com.au and register for an account.  

Your account will go live immediately and you can even create your own bookings online.  If you need a 

little more support you can also contact our customer service team on 1300 105 343. 

 . 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 
Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick 

please call customer service on 1300 105 343 or the service on 0438 051 962 or you can drop us an email 

our address is qldjoneshill@oschcampaustralia.com.au we check our emails daily. 

 

Service Fees and Times 
Fees include breakfast for BSC and Afternoon Tea for ASC 
 

Service Opening hours Full Fee Out Of Pocket Casual Booking 

Before Care 6.30 AM to 9.00 AM $13.00 $2.26 - $6.50 Add $5 

After Care 3.00 PM to 6:00 PM $17.00 $3.41 - $8.50 Add $5 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

